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Whoever is behind this bill as to support it, must be people not living in Portland or 

are part of the problem. Most of the homeless are not people willing to work, but 

people addicted to drugs, alcohol, etc., and those that simply want to live a free life 

without consequences and living off the hard working citizens by stealing and robbing 

them of our cars, and other property. Those supporting this are trying, and sadly 

succeeding in creating more problems and making the once beautiful city of Portland 

a trash town full of trash, feces, drug paraphernalia, addicts of every kind and 

criminals. Nobody wants to see addicts openly doing drugs in public and our children 

witnessing this as normal. This is insane. All these people that don’t want to work or 

clean themselves up need to be loaded on a bus next shipped to a deserted island. I 

believe if this bill were to pass, it can and most likely will cause a war between hard 

working citizens and the criminals and/or addicted homeless because nobody don’t 

want them staying out in front of our homes with their trash, accumulating more 

(stolen goods and such) and having to worry about when they will be the next victim 

of their crimes. Especially when they are high and or otherwise not in their sane 

minds.  


